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STATE POLICE NEED YOUR HELP LOCATING A MISSING WOMAN  
 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:                         Date:  October 5, 2021 
 
ALPENA COUNTY, MI.  The Michigan State Police (MSP) is requesting help in locating 31-year-old Abby 

Renee Hill from the Alpena area.  Abby Hill is considered a missing and possibly endangered person.  

She is also wanted on felony warrants for Unlawful Imprisonment, (Kidnapping), and Felon in Possession 

of a Firearm.  These charges are related to a current investigation being conducted by the MSP Alpena 

Post.  Anyone with any information regarding Abby Hill’s whereabouts, may call the Alpena Post at 989-

354-4101, or Crime Stopper of Michigan, 1-800-773-2587.  Callers may remain anonymous. 

 
### 

 

MEDIA CONTACT: 

Lt. Derrick Carroll, Public Information Officer, Seventh District Headquarters, 989-619-5423 


